[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

	On Tuesday April 16, the kindergarten classes will be going on a fieldtrip to Hogle Zoo.

	On this day your child will come to school at 8:25 A.M. The bus will leave promptly at 
8:45 A.M. and will be returning to the school at approximately 11:30.

This is for ALL kindergarten students. Afternoon students will have to come at the morning time.

	We are looking forward to this great experience and hope that all students will be able to attend.

Parents that do not have a background check can chaperone with a parent that has a background check or a school employee. 

	Parents are welcome to drive to the zoo and accompany your child at the zoo. We encourage you to do this if possible. It makes the field trip more fun for the students with smaller groups of children.    You will also need to pay for your entrance to the zoo.

	Please sign the permission slip below and return it by Friday, April 12.
			
								Thanks,
								Kindergarten Teachers




I give permission for my child _______________________________________, to ride the school bus to Hogle Zoo for the kindergarten fieldtrip.


_____ I would like to meet you at the zoo to chaperone my child on the fieldtrip.


_____I have had a background check by the District and would like to chaperone a small group of children.
